

Mountain Top Chrysalis Minutes
October 14, 2015

On Wednesday, October 14, 2015, Heather contacted the members of the Executive Board relaying the following information.

One caterpillar had opted to wait until May to attend. She was waiting for the sponsor of the other caterpillar to respond. Since we were now down to one caterpillar, and no other applications came in the mail, a decision needed to be made on this day, if we were going to proceed with the flight or cancel.

The Board voted via Survey Monkey "yes" to Cancel or "no" to continue. Six of the seven board members voted "yes" to cancel the flight. This gave us a majority of more than the required 2/3. The remaining board member at that time had not voted. At 9:16am on Oct. 14, the decision was final, Flight 28 was officially canceled.